
From: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:15 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Pittsburgh 
 

Hi Steve,  
 
Confirming that I went to Pittsburgh, PA from September 21-22 to attend the Global Clean 
Energy Action Forum. My flight and hotel were covered by the World Resource Institute. Please 
let me know if you need any additional information.  
 
Best,  
 
Angela  
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